
JANUARY 2011 KUWAA MISSION 
PRAYER LETTER 

Dear Prayer Warriors, 

Continue celebrating the Advent, Christmas, and Epiphany 
season.  In the season’s message we are reassured that 

because Jesus was incarnated, born, lived, suffered, died, and 
rose again, we are born into the incarnational life, real life in 

Christ!  The altruistic life!  The rewarding life! 

In December 2010, I stepped down as the CEO of the Kuwaa 
Mission for health reasons.  The Board of Directors decided that Rev. Dr. D. Jensen Seyenkulo 

and I should exchange positions.  He is now the CEO 
of the Kuwaa Mission while I am the Chairman of the 

Board.  The Board also asked Jensen to become a full 
time volunteer missionary for the Mission.  The Lord 
persuaded him to accept the challenge.  We are 

presently trying to find prayer warriors and 
supporters for him.  Please see our website for 

information and how to adopt him as your 
missionary. 

The Kuwaa Mission must consider enlarging 

operations.  The Mission is investigating the 
possibilities of becoming a full nonprofit organization 

and an auxiliary of both the ELCA and LCMS.  The 
Mission needs a CEO who can travel to Liberia to help keep the 

Mission alive and well over there. 

We ask you to pray for Jensen as he begins his reign as the 
Mission’s CEO.  Pray for the Mission, its volunteer personnel, the 

Kuwaa people, and the work projects before us in the next few 
months.  Praise God for how he continues to bless the Mission. 

1. Jensen Seyenkulo – Djensen@kuwaamission.org  
2. Richard Thompson – revdrthompson@kuwaamission.org  
3. Stan Olsen – Solsen@kuwaamission.org  

4. Cindy Watkins Ellis – cwellis@kuwaamission.org  
5. Lolitha Shepard – Lshepard@kuwaamission.org  

6. Ed Stelling – Estelling@kuwaamission.org  
7. Diane Stelling – dstelling@kuwaamission.org  
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